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COMMITMENT: COMMUNITY WELLBEING  

Training to help women in precarious 
situations  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

In October 2021, Orano Mining renewed its agreement with the "Les Puits du Désert" [Desert 
Wells] association for 2 years. 

Committed since 2014 to a partnership involving the construction of drinking water supply 
infrastructures, Orano Mining wished to focus its support in 2021 on improving the living 
conditions of women in the Agadez region. The program deployed by the NGO "Le Puits du 
Désert" will reach some 750 beneficiaries.  

The objectives of this program are to:  

- Strengthen the capacities of women in the region through functional literacy. 
- Train a large number of beneficiaries in handicrafts and micro-entrepreneurship to combat 

against their marginalization. 

The women thus trained in micro-business management and handicrafts will in turn train other 
women. They will gain in autonomy and develop income-generating activities that will boost the 
economic fabric of northern Agadez. 
 
By the end of this two-year partnership, the living conditions of these women in vulnerable 
circumstances should be improved. 

  

 
 
 
 
 
Consult our 2021 CSR report  
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https://www.orano.group/docs/default-source/orano-doc/groupe/publications-reference/orano_mining_rse2021_en2ff4d413d2db4a4c98fd50cd35d59b9c.pdf?sfvrsn=8d892bba_14

